Office of Communications

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent

From:

Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

Date:

May 18, 2011

Subject:

Hoover Gift from PTA

Hoover Elementary has received a very generous donation totaling \$23,707.00 from the Hoover Elementary PTA to be used for classroom enrichment materials, educational events, educational assemblies, and five document cameras and projectors.

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the May 23, 2011, Committee of the Whole Meeting for consideration at an upcoming Livonia Public Schools Board Meeting. Thank you.

dc Attachment

Hoover Elementary School 15900 Levan, Livonia, Mi 48154

Office Number 734.744.2730 Fax Number 734.744.2732

Mrs. Julie Linn, Principal

Mrs. Porothy Holmes, Secretary

To: Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications & Community Relations

From: Julie Linn

Subj: PTA Gifts for Approval

Date: May 10, 2011

The Hoover PTA has generously donated \$23,707 to Hoover this year. These funds have provided items to be used with and for Hoover students. The Hoover staff generated a "wish list" including items such as Weekly Readers, desk bins, browsing boxes, pencil sharpeners, headphones along with other items which totaled \$6784. Our PTA has also provided \$2707 for classroom enrichment, \$4440 for events, \$5076 for assemblies, \$4730 for five document cameras and projectors. We would like to present this gift to the Board at a future meeting.

Thank you,

Julie Linn, Principal